FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 29, 2023

CONTACT: Natalie Tomaszewski, Environmental Services Administrative Specialist
(503) 365-3178 or ntomaszewski@co.marion.or.us

OREGON

Public Meeting on North Fork Corridor

LYONS, OR — Marion County is hosting a public meeting at Elkhorn Fire Station on Wednesday, April 5,
2023, from 6-8p.m.

Representatives from Marion County, Oregon Department of Forestry, Bureau of Land Management,
United States Forest Service, and the Lyons Rural Fire District and Ambulance Service will present agency
updates on wildfire recovery efforts in the North Fork Corridor.

The meeting will take place at the Elkhorn Fire Station, located at 32788 N Fork Rd, Lyons, OR 97358.
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